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Bill Type and Number: Ordinance 2013-484
Introducer/Sponsor(s): Council Member Bishop
Date of Introduction: July 23, 2013
Committee(s) of Reference: R, F
Date of Analysis: July 25, 2013
Type of Action: Ordinance Code amendment
Bill Summary: The bill repeals Ordinance Code Section 106.200 – Tentative General Government Budget.
Background Information: The section, created in 2009, required the Mayor to submit to the City Council a tentative budget proposal for the general government by May 1st of each year showing anticipated revenues, expenditures and ad valorem tax rates for the upcoming fiscal year.  The Council was required by June 30th to act on that tentative budget by means of a resolution providing guidance to the Mayor as to the Council’s preferences for millage rates and expenditure levels for the coming year.  The intent was to give the City Council the opportunity to have input into the Mayor’s budget preparation process and express its preferences on ad valorem millage rates, desired expenditure amounts and programmatic priorities.
In practice the tentative budget process has proven somewhat problematic since the May 1st submission deadline means that the budget office is working with very tentative revenue projections, since items such as the expected amount of state shared revenues and ad valorem property tax revenues are not available, even as tentative projections, until later in the summer.  In addition, by late June the Budget Office is in the final stages of completing the Mayor’s actual budget proposal and input that late in the process is difficult to incorporate into a nearly complete document.
Policy Impact Area: Budgetary procedure
Fiscal Impact: None
Analyst: Clements
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